
ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

FS =  92% 

Year 1 = 92% 

Year 2 = 94% 

Year 3 = 94% 

Year 4 = 94% 

Year 5 = 95% 

Year 6 = 94% 

 

These attendance figures are from 

the beginning of this academic year. 

Whole school attendance is; 

94% 

 

Please ensure if your child is ill with 

sickness or diarrhoea they stay at 

home for 48 hours to avoid the 

spread of germs. 

Please be aware that if there is an incident that happens in your child’s class that your first 

port of call is the class teacher.  The staff here at Kingsfold are very capable and supportive 

and will often give you a better explanation or solution than I can.  

There has been a few occasions recently when parents have wanted to see me regarding 

issues in class that have been dealt with.  I am always here if it cannot be resolved but on 

the whole the staff generally can answer your questions or help come to a solution far 

quicker than I can. 

Thank you, 

Ms Rooney 

There has been a report of threadworms (pinworms) 
in school.   

 

 These are tiny worms in your child’s poo. They're 
common in children and can spread easily.  

 A pharmacist can help with threadworms.  You 
can buy medicine for threadworms from 
pharmacies such as Kingsfold Pharmacy. This is 
usually a chewable tablet or liquid you swallow. 

 It is important to treat everyone in your 
household, even if they don't have symptoms. 

 
Again school will be reiterating the need for 
children to regularly wash their hands.  

VALENTINES DISCO 

Friday 15th of  February 1:15pm. 

There will be a disco in the  school 

hall for the children of  Kingsfold. 

The PTFA and staff  will  be 

organising and manning this and more information 

will be sent out soon. 

Just like the Halloween disco there will be food and 

drinks available to purchase. 

1st February 2019 


